Important Men's Club Information for January and February
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Due to the rapidly rising Covid counts and sparse attendance at other recent
clubhouse club and event gatherings, for the health and safety of our
members the Men's Club has CANCELLED the previously announced
January 24th Annual Football Program, “Top 10 Playoff Finishes in NFL
History™. This event will take place at a later date. The discussion and vote
on our revised Bylaws will also be postponed.

We will still be running our Annual $20 Super Bowl box pool. A signup
date in the first week of February will be announced.

For our February 28th event (a Zoom-only meeting), we have booked the
return of Jim Coll, former NYPD detective and currently a Professor of
Political Science at Hofstra University. Jim’s subject last year, “How the JFK
Assassination Changed the Constitution”, was met with rave reviews by our
members. This year's presentation will be “The Lives and Constitutions of
Antonin Scalia and Ruth Bader Ginsburg™. This should be a compelling and
timely presentation about these two icons on opposite sides of the Supreme
Court spectrum who demonstrated cooperation, friendship and respect for
each other, a lesson in these trying times.

This Presentation will be for Men’s Club Members Only.

Our March meeting is expected to be a return to the clubhouse. It will be
springtime when the worst of the latest virus spike will hopefully be gone.

Visit the Stonebridge Mens Club



